
OCTOBER 12, 7 PM
 

SEPAC
VIRTUAL WORKSHOPS

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2021
SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL, LITTLETON, MA

SEPTEMBER 14, 7-8 PM

SEPTEMBER 30, 6:30 PM

SEPTEMBER 28, 7 PM Scan the
QR code
or join us
HERE

Scan the QR
Code or

click HERE to
pre-register

 
Join Nancy Duggan, Executive Director for Decoding Dyslexia Massachusetts.
Some of the topics which will be covered are: What type of screening guides
instruction for all students? What type of screening meets the IDEA Child Find
Mandate and MA Dyslexia Screening laws? When are diagnostic reading
assessments needed? How can school support students, including students
with disabilities, to learn to read by the end of 3rd grade?

Literacy and Dyslexia Screening
 What Parents Need to Know  

SEPAC Meeting

A Workshop on Reading Goals in the IEP

Executive Function Strategies for Creating
Successful Students 

A SEPAC is a parent-led group that hears the concerns of parents with
children with disabilities, and then provides recommendations and direct
input to school district leaders and other decision makers, on system-level
challenges in special education and related services. Our meetings are open
to all with an interest in Special Education in Littleton.
We hope you will join us!

Learn what you need to know about the science of reading, understand
how to apply the correct data for making Individualized Education Program
(IEP) decisions, know if the instruction your child is receiving is targeting the
needs of your child, and know if your child’s instruction is meeting the
standards of the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) law.
Parents are encouraged to bring copies of student evaluations and IEPs.

Scan the QR
Code or

click HERE to
pre-register

Max. 15 Littleton only families. Don't wait to pre-register!

Scan the QR
Code or

click HERE to
pre-register

After an unconventional school year due to Covid, students have returned to school
full-time and are reacclimating to a more rigorous and demanding academic program
and schedule. During Covid and now beyond, executive function skills have become
increasingly important for students of all ages. Join Engaging Minds to learn
actionable strategies you can use at home to help strengthen your child’s executive
function skills to keep them on a successful path this school year and beyond.

https://meet.google.com/pyb-gybq-nte
https://forms.gle/9ZZfjRarybzkTvf36
https://forms.gle/A7iDHWBE3k7XQ8At8
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_K-ATR97sRFWUPeD-05PXAg?_x_zm_rtaid=r8qNf0VxQyKNO-SeJSTPug.1627911033706.1a193f582b9278167513a2d0e3026c3b&_x_zm_rhtaid=625

